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Term 2 / Week 9 ~ 26.06.2025 

Important Dates: 
 

Friday 27 June 

Canteen Open 

Mini Pies & Sausage Rolls 

or Spring Rolls 

 

Hockey Coach Session 2 

 

Monday 30 June 

Parent Assembly 1:45pm 

NAIDOC Week 

 

Wednesday 2 July 

Student Rewards Day 

Hockey Fields & Wildlife 

Incursion 

 

Friday 4 July 

Canteen Open 

Sushi Meal Deal 

 

Hockey Coach Session 3 

 

Last day of Term 2 

 

Tuesday 22 July 

Students return  

1st day of Term 3 

 

PDHPE Update: Field Hockey 

We’re thrilled to share that our students have been enjoying 

some fantastic sporting experiences this term! 

Following our successful sessions with Little Athletics Tweed 

earlier in the term, we’re now delighted to welcome 

coaches Fi and Liv from Casuarina Hockey. They’ve been 

introducing our students to the fast-paced, fun world of field 

hockey. 

With coaches, our students learn new skills, practise 

teamwork and develop their coordination through 

engaging, hands-on activities. Fi and Liv bring great energy, 

expertise and a love of the game that’s inspiring our 

students to get active and give it a go. 

We’d like to extend a special thank you to Sporting Schools 

Australia for their generous grant, which has made these 

coaching sessions possible. Their support allows us to 

provide our students with access to top-notch coaching 

and resources, giving them the opportunity to experience 

a wide range of sports. 

To top it all off, our Week 10 Rewards Day will be held at 

Hockey Tweed, where students will get the exciting 

opportunity to play on their full-size professional astroturf 

field—a fantastic way to wrap up the term and put their 

new skills to the test! 
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On behalf of the students and staff, I would like to extend my gratitude to Atreides for his 

amazing work taking all the beautiful photos yesterday.  With his support it allows the school 

to keep the costs to a minimum. Thank you, Atreides we really appreciate you. 

 

There are some minor works being carried out on the drinking water facilities, please 

continue to send full water bottles to school each day, until the situation has been rectified. 

 

Student statement of accounts for Term 2 are attached to this newsletter, including the 

student rewards charge which is required to be paid prior to students attending on 

Wednesday. Overall, the students have done a wonderful job accumulating points to 

reduce their individual cost. Please speak to Mrs Crocker if you have any concerns relating 

to your family statement. 

 

This week, our students in Years 3-6 participated in the NSW Public Schools Student Survey. 

The survey gives students the chance to share their thoughts and feelings about life at 

school, including questions about their engagement, learning experiences and wellbeing 

at school. Hearing directly from our students will help the Department of Education 

understand what’s working well and where improvements can be made to NSW schools.  

 

 

Letter from Principal 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As we head into the end of the term, it remains important that your child attends school every 

single day.  School is the best place for students to learn as well as to build social connections 

and life-long skills. 

 

We understand that families are eager to see and reconnect with loved ones and take a 

well-deserved break, or simply avoid travelling during peak times, but please remember that 

planned travel should only be taken during scheduled school holidays. 

 

Students should be at school every day during school terms, until the end of the term, unless 

they are sick or are absent for a justified reason. 

 

Consistently going to school has countless benefits – from learning, to creating social 

connections and improving wellbeing through access to support and quality education. 

 

Our staff are here to support you and your child in coming to school every day.  If you have 

any concerns or questions please talk to me, the front office or your class teacher. 

 

Thank you for working with us to support regular attendance, we look forward to a successful 

and enjoyable end of term. 

 

Regards  

Vicki Roach 

Principal 
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Happy Birthday 
No birthday celebrations this week 

 

 

Parents & Citizens’ Association  
Next Meeting: Term 3  ~ August 8  ~  2:30pm  ~  Mrs Roach Classroom 

Canteen News: This week’s meal deal is Mini Pies & Sausage Rolls or Spring 

Rolls. 

Canteen Volunteers:  Thank you Mrs Crocker for Managing the canteen this week 

and an even bigger thank you to Carly C and Chrissy for baking sweet treats. 

 

Volunteers required for next week ~ please contact Ms Crocker if you are available to 

help. 

 

Thank you  ~ the students & staff appreciate you!! 
 

 

                  Student Celebrations 
 
 Merit Award Recipients: Riley, Ruby and Zoe 

 

           Bees Knees Recipients: Charlie, Ruby and Parks 

 

Congratulations on a free lunch: Willow and Charlie 

 

 

Our ‘buzzie’ 

for this week 


